
                                                               May 2023 Newsletter                         

 

Welcome to the Coronation newsletter.  Hope you all enjoyed the event without getting 
soaked!                

 

                                                   

 

Films will be shown on the 2nd Friday of the month at 2pm 

 

                               

 

On a very wet Friday afternoon we showed the film Easter Parade which everyone enjoyed.            

If there is a film, you would like to see please get in touch.  We will be compiling a list to 
take us to the end of the year of the films we will be showing. 

June 9th 2pm, High Society 

July 14th 2pm, Casablanca 

   

 



    

Singing for Pleasure 1st and 3rd Friday at 2pm 

 

                                                                                             

The new Singing-For-Pleasure group has met for two sessions at time of writing this. It has 
been mostly well received from feedbacks. We observed and learned that some members 
like the more technical Classical/Choral/Hymn pieces accompanied by the keyboard/piano, 
while many others like the easy-listening and easier to sing pop and folk oldies 
accompanied by the acoustic guitar. We will ensure there’re always something for everyone 
in every session. 

Thanks to Ann for helping to recruit and organise the rota of making tea/coffee during 
break time. This has run very efficiently. We are still working on ensuring a piano 
accompanist to be available in every session, meaning we need a backup (or even two). A 
lot of time has spent on preparing, copying and stapling the music sheets. I hope members 
will take care of them and bring with them to every session, as those sheets will be re-used 
with those songs to be sung again in future sessions. 

This Singing group currently has 50+ names on the list, with 30+ attendance at each session 
so far. There will always be some enthusiastic members who can't turn up due to domestic 
or a variety of reasons. Some drop-outs are expected in time, but hopefully new members 
will join in the future. We think 30+ is a good number in every session, of course more the 
better. So, thanks in advance to those who would keep it that way. As a reminder, the 
Singing-For-Pleasure group meets every first and third Fridays of each month (except 
August of course) . Look forward to seeing many of you again at the next Friday session. 

 

Badminton.  The inaugural meeting will be on June 5th at Sale Leisure Centre 10am. 

Trafford Live 




